
Partnership Board Minutes 30 November 2023 – UKSPF Extract 

UK Shared Prosperity Fund – SH reported that recommended project proposals had 
been approved by the District Council.  Community Infrastructure Grant also 
approved and open for applications.  Interest in grant had been high and competitive.   

 

The Summary Report was referred to and it was stated that all of 2023/24 funding 
had been allocated except £23,507.  The Government had confirmed a percentage 
of total funding could be carried forward into Year 3.  The District Council considering 
its options. 

 

There remained £143,949 funding to be allocated to People and Skills projects in 
Year 3.  The Council was considering options on how to identify suitable projects.   

 

The report included details of outputs and outcomes achieved by UKSPF projects up 
to 30/9/23.  Figures were low as many of the projects were only in the early stages of 
delivery 


